

1015 Church Rd. Newark, DE 19702 Phone: (302) 454-2103 FAX: (302) 454-2109 Deirdra Aikens, Ed.D, Principal Brian P. Lee, Assistant Principal TDD Relay Service: (800) 232-5470 Web Site: www.christina.k12.de.us/leasure

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Leasure Elementary School, in partnership with the University of Delaware's Center for Economic Education and Entrepreneurship, Delaware Financial Literacy Institute, and the State Bank Commissioner will be reopening the Bank at School program. Leasure's new banking partner is New Castle County School Employees Federal Credit Union.

Based on State Economic Standards, the **Bank at School** program is designed to teach students about economics and financial management through hands-on experience of managing savings accounts. Starting on **November 9**, **2017**, bankers from NCCSEFCU will make weekly visits to the school to accept student deposits and help students learn about the world of banking. This real-life banking experience will help students practice the life skills to become wise consumers and prudent savers.

- > Students have an opportunity to open non-custodial (student's name only) interestbearing savings accounts.
- > Students in grades K-5 will be able to open accounts.
- An account can be opened with a minimum \$1.00 deposit and a completed parent permission form.
- > NCCSEFCU charges no fees and there are no minimum-balance requirements.
- > Only **deposits** may be made at school.
- Your child will receive an ID card with their photo to use with Shared Branching. You can chose to opt out of the photo ID card. If you opt out of the photo, your child will not be able to use Shared Branching.
- NCCSEFCU is a member of Shared Branching, so business (including withdrawals) may be conducted at any credit union that participates in the Shared Branching network (this includes most credit unions in our area).
- The bank at Leasure will be open for business every Thursday from 12:00 to 1:00PM in the cafeteria.

In order for your child to participate, please complete the attached form and return it to school.

This program is a unique opportunity for Leasure students. We encourage all students to participate, but participation is strictly voluntary. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 302-454-2103.

Sincerely,

Deirdra Aikens, Ed.D Principal

Richard L. Gregg, Superintendent

The Christina School District is an equal opportunity employer. It does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, marital status, disability, age or Vietnam Era veteran's status in employment or its programs and activities, Inquiries regarding compliance with the above may be directed to the Director of K-12 Services, Christina School District, 600 North Lombard Street, Wilmington, DE 19801, Telephone: (302) 552-2600.